
 

To: President and Members   February 4, 2021 

 of the City Council 

 c/o 409 City Hall 

 

 The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to 

review Council Bill #21-0012R, entitled, “Investigative Hearing - Safe Return to In-Person 

Schooling.” This resolution calls upon “the CEO of the Baltimore City Public School System to 

provide the City Council with an update regarding safety precautions the School System is taking 

for the return of students to in-person schooling” and requests the presence of several City agencies 

to discuss the adequacy of these measures. 

 

 BCHD takes no position on Council Bill #21-0012R and defers to the Baltimore City 

Public School System.  
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Health Department 

1001 E. Fayette Street 
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21-0012R –  Investigative Hearing - Safe Return to 

In-Person Schooling 

 

NO POSITION 

 


